
IN THE STATE  COURTS OF THE REPUBLIC OF SINGAPORE 
 

REGISTRAR’S CIRCULAR NO. 5 OF 2014 
 

 
CESSATION OF NIGHT COURT SESSIONS AT THE FAMILY COURT WEF 6 MAY 2014 

 
 

 On 1 November 2011, weekly night court sessions on Tuesday evenings for the Family Court 
was introduced for the convenience of the working public who would otherwise have to take time off 
from work to attend court and those, who are unable to attend day court. 
 
2 The Courts had noted that the demand for the Night Court sessions has been declining and 
very low in recent months.  In view of that, the Family Night Court will cease operation with effect from 6 
May 2014.  Alternative arrangement will be made for those who are unable to attend the earlier day 
sessions. 
 
 

Dated the 30th day of April 2014. 
 

 
JENNIFER MARIE 
REGISTRAR 
STATE  COURTS 

 

 


